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Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 1 :11 PM 
To: Rep. Mike Hawker; Juli Lucky 
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Subject: KRSA request to Legislative Council for sanctioning of 2014 Kenai River Classic 
events J. 3. J..O/'I 

March 3, 2014 

Dear Representative Mike Hawker: 

Kenai River Sportfishing Association requests sanctioning by the Alaska Legislative Council for 
the following three educational events in 2014: 

1. Kenai River Jr. Classic - August 12; 

2. Kenai River Classic - August 20, 21, and 22; and 

3. Kenai River Women's Classic - September 11, 12 and 13. 

These events are educational opportunities to promote the sustainability of the Kenai River as a 
world class fishery and why it is important to care about this resource. Proceeds of these events 
go to KRSA, a 501 c 3 charitable non-profit organization. 

KRSA then uses these funds for fishery and habitat conservation, research and education 
programs. KRSA also uses these funds to support educational programs through many 
community partnerships, including those with the JBER, the Boy Scouts, the Girl Scouts, Caring 
for the Kenai, CPH Safe Kids program and other such groups. 

Please contact me at your earliest convenience if there is any other information regarding these 
events at the KRSA office - (907)262-8588. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Ricky Gease 
Executive Director 
Kenai River Sportfishing Association 
224 Kenai A venue, Suite 102 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
Office: 907-262-8588 

EIN: 92-0142688 
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Hon. Mike Hawker 
Attn: Juli Lucky 
Office of Rep. Mike Hawker 
733 W. 4th Ave. 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

Dear Representative Hawker: 

The Friends of the Library Presents 

l)e9ond the Stacks 
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Honorary Chair U.S. Senator Lisa Murkowski 
Chair Shannon Jones 

Re: Charity Event Request 
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www.friendsapl.org 

March 4, 2014 

The Friends of the Library, an Alaska non-profit representing supporters of Anchorage Public Libraries, is 
holding its annual fund-raising event this month. "Beyond the Stacks" is an evening of live and silent 
auctions, fine food, and fun competition among our celebrity waiters. The event is at the Anchorage Hilton 
Friday, March 28, just prior to National Library Week with a 6 p.m. social hour followed by dinner at 7 
p.m. 

"Beyond the Stacks" live auction items include a ride in a WWII trainer aircraft, fine art, travel around 
Alaska and to Nevada, and a 1915-era catered dinner in the Loussac Library's Alaska Collection in honor of 
Anchorage's centennial. Silent auction items range from wine to jewelry to rare books. Tickets are $60 per 
person, $100 for two persons, $250 for patron sponsors, $800 for corporate sponsors, and $500 for book 
clubs. For more information, please contact our events committee at (907) 343-2952, or 
aplfol@gmail.com. 

Friends of the Library raises funds to support programs and buy materials for the five Anchorage municipal 
library branches. We are a 501(c)3 organization. Our federal tax ID number is 92-0110295. 

Under AS 24.60.080(a)(2}(B), Friends of the Library requests charity event approval of the Legislative 
Affairs Council for this event. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 

Brooks Chandler 
President, Friends of the Library 





Community • Education • Enrichment • Creativity 
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Hon. Mike Hawker, Chair 
Legislative Council 
State Capitol, Room 3 
Juneau, AK 99801 

Re: Request for Charity Event Approval 

Dear Rep. Hawker: 
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Juneau Arts & Humanities Council, an Alaska non-profit corporation, is offering a 
wine tasting on Tuesday, April 8, 2014 at 5 pm to help support the Juneau Arts and 
Culture Center. 

The "JACC," as it is known, serves as a busy community center used by 
organizations and individuals for concerts, trade shows, weddings, skate practice, 
receptions, and all manner of public and private events. The facility is a retired 
National Guard Armory that the Council manages and supports. 

The wine tasting includes live music by local musician Tom Locher, and 
refreshments by The Breeze-In. Local artists have created recycled wine bottle art 
pieces for sale or donation, and there will be special 40th Anniversary logo Reidel 
stemware available in celebration of the Juneau Arts & Humanities Council's 40th 
Anniversary this year. Wines are presented by Specialty Imports, and Anchorage 
based company that supports the arts. 

Pursuant to AS 24.60.080(a)(2)(B), the Juneau Arts and Humanities Council 
requests charity event approval of the Legislative Council for this tasting, which 
will be held at the JACC. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request 

Sincerely, 
Dlgltally signed by Nancy OeCherney 

Ch 
ON: cn=Nancy OeCherney, o=Juneau Arts & Nancy De erney HumanltlesCouncll,ou,emall=nancy@jahc.org, 
c=US 

Nancy DeCherney 
Executive Director 

Date: 2014.03.13 14:30:27-09'00' 

Juneau Arts and Humanities Council 
EIN 23-7243859 
nancy@jahc.org 

Board of Trustees 
Candace Behrends 

Behrends Mechanical 
President 

Andy Kline 
Alaskan Brewing 

Company 

Bridget Lujan 
Accountant 

Treasurer 

SueAnn Randall 
Artist 

Secretary 

Sean Boily 
North Wind Architects 

Jeff Bush 
Alaska Public Entity 

Insurance 

Annie Calkins 
Education Consultant 

Past President 

Peter J urasz 
Merrill Lynch 

Mandy Mallott 
Parent 

Jess Parks 
Dept. of Environmental 

Conservation 

Marsha Sousa 
Dean of Arts & 
Sciences, UAS 

Rico Worl 
Sealaska Heritage 

Foundation 

350 Whittier St. Ste 101 • Juneau, AK 99801• 907 586-2787 • www.jahc.org 



~
"e-ritage /1'. 

~ ~ ... ~ 
:::: C· 0 Q = 

of Alaska 
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March 17, 2014 
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The Honorable Mike Hawker, Chair 
Legislative Council 
Alaska State Capitol 
Juneau,AK 99801 

Dear Representative Hawker: 

The Outdoor Heritage Foundation of Alaska (OHF A) will once again be holding its major 
fund-raiser, the Midnight Sun Charity Shoot on May 17, 2014. The Charity Shoot is not only 
a fund-raiser, but also an chance for major sponsors and state leaders to learn more about 
OHFA's education and conservation programs. 

The OHFA is a 50l(c)(3) non-profit and conducts education programs in support of the 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game, as well as general conservation initiatives. We are 
already well know for our programs such as Becoming an Outdoors-Woman, Outdoor Youth 
Days, National Archery in the Schools program and our Youth Shooting League. Due to the 
Charity Shoot and other fundraising endeavors, we have began growing an endowment 
account for the foundation which will some day supply a sustainable source of program 
funding. 

In order to fulfill our role as the Alaska Department of Fish & Game's official foundation we 
have also started supporting other programs in the Department such as the Conference on 
North American Moose in late April at the Alyeska Hotel in Girdwood where OHF A will be 
the sponsor host of the conference. 

With all that in mind, we are once again asking that the Legislative Council sanction this 
event to assist us in our fundraising endeavors. As the leading provider of healthy outdoor 
education programs in Alaska, we hope you and your colleagues will join this year's effort 
and help us "Leave No Child Inside". 

Thank you for your time and consideration on our request. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Lee Rogers 
Secretary 
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